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Brandon Hall’s mission as a coeducational boarding and day school is 
to provide a challenging college preparatory experience immersed in 
technology. Our community embraces diversity,  celebrates individual 
strengths, fosters global citizenship, encourages athleticism and the 
arts, and inspires creativity — where every student’s dream to attend 
college becomes reality. 

Dear Families and Friends of Brandon Hall: 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Brandon Hall School I wish to express our sincere 
gratitude for everyone who contributed to the betterment of our school during the 
2013 – 2014 school year. Your participation in various fund drives, including annual 
giving to the Mission Fund and Spring for the Arts, creates a sense of community 
centered around making Brandon Hall a great place for our students. We are most 
grateful for the unrestricted gifts, which allow us to direct the funds to the greatest 
need, along with those that are designated to a specific purpose. 

I hope you enjoy perusing this annual report, recognizing the individuals and 
corporations that supported our school. It is my privilege and honor to serve as the 
Head of School of this great organization.

With appreciation,

John L. Singleton
Dr. John L. Singleton
President & Head of School
Brandon Hall School



Dear Brandon Hall Community, 

When we set goals for a new school year we begin by reflecting on the previous year to see what has been 
accomplished and assessing what we want to achieve going forward. It becomes clear what we must invest 
in our school to become the global campus we envision. As we continue to empower each student utilizing 
our specialized education, we prepare them to become proactive citizens of the world — prepared to lead 
the next generation influencing the Global community that waits beyond the doors of the Great Hall. 

Through the building of new and exciting relationships, the Mission Fund continued to grow and reach 
new goals this year. Our second annual Spring for the Arts, a “friend-raiser” event,  held in April at the 
Spruill Art Gallery is an event that continues to help to form new alliances in our local Dunwoody and 
Sandy Springs communities. We showcased the talents of our students through the exhibition of their 
artwork and live musical performance. Sponsorships and patron contributions obtained through this Event 
have become an investment in the Mission Fund.

Some of our goals this coming year will be to create new relationships through a new Alumni Association, 
increase community involvement with the school, and increase monetary contributions while recognizing 
that all of these are opportunities for building a lasting bond. Giving to Brandon Hall is not only an annual 
contribution, but also an ongoing commitment to demonstrate that we believe in the mission of the school. 
Each gift donated flows through the school touching the life of each student just as the Chattahoochee 
River touches our campus. The ripple created by your generosity carries out into the global community as 
our students touch the world.  

We thank you for your continued support and all that you do for Brandon Hall School.

The Office of Institutional Advancement 

Rick Pollard, Director of Institutional Advancement                					                       
Sharon Yokelson, Director of Alumni Relations                                                                                                            	
Justine McDonald, Georgia GOAL Scholarship SSO

Heritage Society
$20,000 and above
Anonymous

Mrs. Frances H. Shropshire

President’s Circle 
$10,000 to $19,999

Dr. and Mrs. Elbridge Bills

Mr. and Mrs. John Greer

 

Trustee’s Circle  
$5,000 to $9,999

Dr. John L. Singleton

The Kulynych Family Foundation I Inc.

Brandon Hall Society  
$1,000 to $4,999

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Been

Drs. Gerald S. Bilsky and Judith R. Tolkan

Mr. and Mrs. William T. Chmar

Mr. Gene Choate

Ms. Katherine Coppedge

Mr. Kevin Decker

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Dudas

Mrs. Sue N. Duleba

The Claud E. Easterly Foundation, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Evans

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Garber II

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Geary III

Mr. and Mrs. Emanuel Grubb

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Langendorfer

Dr. Claudia S. Leon

Drs. Burton L. Lesnick and Lisa J. 

Kobrynski

Mr. and Mrs. David Lufkin

Mr. and Mrs. John McIlroy

Mrs. Jie (Jane) Mei & Mr. Gang Qiu

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Michelsen

Mr. Jeremy Mifflin

Miller Well Drilling

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey S. Mills

Mr. James Murphy

Ms. Jo Ann Mustian

Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Rachide

Mr. and Mrs. Allen O’Brien

Mr. Richard Pollard

Mr. and Mrs. Everett Puri

Mr. and Mrs. Haskell B. Ruff

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Sheats

Patrick W. Sola Portraiture

Mr. and Mrs. David W. Vaughan 

The Blue and Gold Club   
$500 to $999

Ms. Jennifer Askew

Atlantic Capital Bank

Ms. Glenda Berthelot

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Corbett

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Duet

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Gunning

Ms. Nicole Hopkins

Mr. Rob Jordan

Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Litwin

Brandon Hall Donor Giving Levels 2013 – 2014



Dr. H W. Martin and Mr. Jerry Poole

Sage Dining Services

Mr. Michael Serzan

Ms. Laura J. Shelley

Mr. Andrew Smith

Suburban Rental

Sutherland’s Foodservice, Inc.

Mr. Patrick Turner

Mr. and Mrs. James Vaught

Panther’s Club  
$1 to $499

Mr. Hassan Adams

Ms. Natalie A. Allen

Ms. Tamara Ancona

Mr. and Mrs. Howard A. Aronowitz

Mr. and Mrs. F. Rodney Austin

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Axelrod

Mr. and Mrs. Brett Baird

Ms. Laura Kristen Bell

Mr. Scott Boice

Booster Club Misc Fund

Mr. John Boushell

Mr. Rex Bowman

Brandon Hall Class of 2014

Dr and Mrs. David B. Bressman

Mr. and Mrs. Mark C. Breuer

Mr. Omar Bullock

Ms. Lisa Cammarata

Mr. and Mrs. Brian R. Chapman

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Chruszcz

Ms. Adriene Clark

Mr. Melvin Cohen

Ms. Joelene J. Contrucci

Mr. and Mrs. Jason P. Cooper

Mr. Francisco V. Cortina

Ms. Juditth Dashner

Mr. Christopher R. Davis and Dr. Sheila 

Cavanagh

Ms. Joan DeFilippo

Ms. M. Michele Dessables

Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert B. Dickey III

Mr. and Mrs. Craig Drilling

Ms. Andrea Dzeda

Mrs. Cheryl R. Eaves

Mr. Mike Elenbaas

Mr. Randy Elkins

Ms. Dawn Ellerd

Ms. Julie Erickson

Ms. Allison Feldman

Mrs. Carrie Flamer

Mr. and Mrs. Jason F. Foodman

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar D. Froe

Mr. and Mrs. Sandy Gerber

Mr. and Mrs. Johnny O. Graham

Ms. Erin Greenway

Dr. and Mrs. Michael Griffin

Mr. George He

Mrs. Catherine L. Hodges

Ms. Adrienne Holland

Mr. Kevin Huitt

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Huttner Esq.

Mr. James Jallah Jr.

Mrs. Peg Jay

Mr. Scott Jenkins

Mr. Walter R. Keeping

Mr. Paul Kersey

Mr. David L. Klinger

Mr. and Mrs. Nick I. Koltochnik

Mr. Joshua Krisinger

Dr. O.C. Lam

Mr. Bobby Langendorfer

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Langfelder

Mr. James K. Langley

Mr. and Mrs. David H. Lanner

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Lindsay

Ms. Corinne Luisi

Mr. and Mrs. Charles G. Lyles

Ms. Shanda Lynch-Thomas

Ms. Colleen Martenson

Ms. Alet Martins

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mashburn

Mrs. Justine McDonald

Mr. Urquart McMillan

Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Michelsen

Mrs. Aris Michelsen

Mr. Kyle M. Michelsen

Mr. Dennis Mitrano

Ms. Sharon Moncada

Ms. Debbie N. Oakes

Mr. Pradip Patel

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Payne

Ms. Nicole D. Perry

Mr. Craig Pigg and Dr. R Michael Prudent

Ms. Jennifer Price

PTS Screen Printing

Ms. Patricia J. Quidley

Mr. and Mrs. Arshed A. Quyyumi

Mr. and Ms. Richard Reynolds IV

Mrs. Julie C. Robinson

Mr. Patrick Rogers

Mr. Jack A. Rossetto

Mr. and Mrs. Brian D. Rudolph

Mr. Justin Ryder

Ms. June Scarboro

Mr. and Mrs. David Schiff

Mr. Edward Schlissel

Mr. Patrick Shealy

Ms. Caroline S. Shrader

Ms. Valentina Simonetti

Mr. Dave R. Skillen

Mr. Thomas H. Small

Ms. Patricia Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis L. Smith

SOHO Office

Anonymous

Mrs. Audrey Sturick

Mr. Richard Sturm

Target Stores

Mr. Justin A. Thompson

Ms. Lauren Torrisi

Ms. Tawantis Usher

The Blue and Gold Club continued  
$500 to $999

Panther’s Club continued  
$1 to $499



Ms. Ana Vargas

Mr. and Mrs. James Vaught

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Vernon

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos Vizcaino

Mr. and Mrs. William P. Walsh

Mrs. Julie L. Webb

Wells Fargo Foundation

Mr. Jack “Wayne” Wheeler

Mr. David Whitworth

Ms. Eleanor D. Whitworth

Mrs. Sharon Yokelson

Georgia GOAL Scholarship 
Program Contributors   

Mrs. Jennifer Askew

Mr. and Mrs. Elbridge Bills

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Boice

Mr. John Boushell

Mr. and Mrs. Rexford Bowman

Mr. and Mrs. Jon Brasher

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Chapman

Mr. and Mrs. W. Todd Chmar

Ms. Adriene Clark

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Corbett

Ms. Judith Dashner

Mr. Kevin Decker

Ms. M. Michele Dessables

Mr. and Mrs. Craig Drilling

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Duet

Ms. Allison Feldman

Mr. R. Paul Kersey

Mr. Joshua Krisinger

Mr. and Mrs. James Langendorfer

Mrs. Terry Lufkin

Ms. Corinne Luisi

Ms. Johanna Martins

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mashburn

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Michelsen

Mr. James Murphy

Ms. Rene Pennington

Mr. Richard Pollard

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Reynolds

Mr. Pat Rogers

SAGE Dining Services, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. David Schiff

Mrs. Wendy Sheats

Dr. John Singleton

Mr. and Mrs. James Sturick

Mr. and Mrs. Thakore

Mr. Patrick Turner

Mr. and Mrs. James Vaught

Brandon Hall School
1701 Brandon Hall 
Drive Atlanta, GA 30350
770-394-8177 

www.brandonhall.org

Panther’s Club continued  
$1 to $499


